Communications Advisory Committee Meeting, December 20, 2023

ATTENDANCE:
Carrie Morrison; Marlene Ott; Patty Seidl; Diana Snyder; Linda Yurche; Liaison, Elaine Brady;
guest, Jenny CropperRines; Chairperson, Cheryl Jacobs

OLD BUSINESS:

Cheryl announced that at the Board meeting on Saturday, December 16th, the Board voted to
have the GM, John Viola, proceed with conversion of the sign at the North Gate to digital.
Congratulations to Elaine for her help.

Cheryl thanked the committee for all their work this year and to continue their support for the
future.

Linda Yurche provided an update on the Ocean Pines Day planning for April 20, 2024.

Sending get well wishes to Debbie Bennington who couldn't attend the meeting because she has
covid.

NEW BUSINESS:

Cheryl shared that at the Board Meeting on Saturday, December 16th the Board voted for Linda
Yurche to be the Chairperson of the Communications Committee. Linda assumes that position
beginning with the January meeting.

Birthday wishes to Marlene Ott as she celebrates on Saturday.

NEXT MEETING, JANUARY 16, 2024

Submitted by Cheryl Jacobs



